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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Waterford 3 SES
Docket No. 50-382
License No. NPF-38
NRC Inspection Report 88-10, Updated Iriformation

Reference: LP&L letter W3P88-1246 dated 7/18/88, f on R.F. Burski to U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Corrission

In the referenced letter, Louisiana Power & Light stated that a further
it *igation of the compatibility of Mobil Temp SHC-32 and Chevron SRI-2
g - a for our Containment Cooling Fan Motors will be completed by October
1, . 38. As discussed with the NRC Resident Inspector, personnel changes
in the Equipment Qualification Staff, including the resignation of the
engineer performing the evaluation, have prevented LP&L from meeting the
October 1, 1988 milestone.

Although the milestone above will be delayed until December 31, 1988, LP&L
still expects to be in full compliance by the date specified in the

1

referenced letter.
|

If there are any questions concerning this information, please contact
L.W. Laughlin, Site Licensing Support, at (504) 464-3499.

Very truly yours,

4

R.F. Burski
Manager
Nuclear Safety & Regulatory Affairs
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cc: R.D. Martin, NRC Region IV
J.A. Calvo, NRC-NRR
D.L. Wigginton, NRC-NRR
NRC Resident Inspectors Office
E.L. Blake
W.H. Stevenson
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